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Dates to Remember 

Friday, 30 June Last day of Term 2 

Monday, 17 July First day of Term 3 

Friday, 21 July Assembly - NAIDOC 

Wednesday, 2 August P & C Meeting  7 pm 

Thursday, 3 August Principalôs Morning Tea 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

What an amazing end to a great term! I would like to congratulate 

staff, students and the community as a whole for their support this 

morning. It was exciting to welcome 106.3 to the school to host their 

morning show and present a Buddy Bench to Monash. A Buddy 

Bench is a óspecial benchô where students can sit if they are feeling 

bored or lonely, and other students come to join them to include 

them in the play. The Buddy Benches at Monash are here to remind 

all students to be kind and to reach out to one another, in line with our school value of Inclusion.  

 

Additionally, students and staff supported the event by wearing their ófavourite footie coloursô to school, 

along with a highly successful staff and student football match and a school raffle to raise money for Lochy. 

Overall, the community showed tremendous support for a local student at Fadden Primary School who was 

recently injured in a motor vehicle accidednt raising over $750.00. All monies raised will go towards his 

ongoing rehabilitation and medical expenses. The student and family were very thankful for the wonderful 

support and generosity that our students, staff and community displayed. Well done Monash!!  

 

A big thank you to our staff in 5/6, Ms Carney, Ms Logan, Ms Mahar and Ms Saywell who supported this 

big event. I would also like to thank the P&C, who arrived in the early hours of the morning to provide our 

hungry community with a fantastic BBQ breakfast!  

 

A great morning to end a fantastic term!  

 

Last holidays we were impressed with the communityôs participation in the óextreme readingô challenge. 

This holiday we are challenging staff, students and the community to the participate in theé. extreme 

eating challenge!  This challenge involves trying a new food that you havenôt eaten before in line 
with our Fresh 15 and healthy eating approach at Monash. Private Message your photo to the Monash 

Facebook page to feature as a part of our óextreme eating challengeô!  

 

Finally I would like to wish all our families a very well-deserved and safe holiday break. Keep an eye out on 

our face book page over the break to see some great school holiday ideas.  

 

Renee Berry 

Deputy Principal  
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Preschool 

 
 

 

Shay Rutherford, Soon Lien Mynott  

Karlie Russell (Team Leader) 



Kinder  Unit News 

 

 
 

 

 

Roe Audsley, Lauren Griep, Alexandra Hart , Carol Mongan and Jodie Shipway 

Kylie Smith (Team Leader) 


